

KDS/JSS

13 October 2017

Dear Parent / Carer,

Non-uniform Day - Friday 20 October 2017

On Friday 20th October 2017, there will be an opportunity for your child to attend school in non-school uniform for a voluntary contribution of £1.00. Proceeds will be split between the newly formed PTA, Crestwood Community in Action (CCIA) raising money for projects, both large and small, to enhance our students' experience and 'Wear it Pink Day' in support of breast cancer charities.

Years 7 and 8 - don't forget to purchase your tickets for the Halloween Disco on Tuesday 31st October 2017. This is our first CCIA event and we would love lots of students to attend. If any parents/carers would like to help in any way, please email justine.sayers@crestwood.hants.sch.uk.

I hope you will support the school by allowing your child to participate.

I wish you all a good half term break and look forward to seeing you all on Monday 30th October 2017.

Yours sincerely,

Luga Dandeis

Krista Dawkins Head Teacher